THE BRITISH SCHOOLS

Founded 1908

6" July, 2020

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that the July holidays will be from Monday, 20" to Friday, 31% July,
according to the resolution issued by the “Administracion Nacional de Educacién Publica’,
through the “Consejo Directivo Central”, on July 2", 2020.

Best wishes,

Mark Rosevear
Principal

Estimados Padres:

Les informamos que las vacaciones de julio seran a partir del lunes 20 al viernes 31 de julio,
de acuerdo a la resolucién emitida por la Administracién Nacional de Educacion Publica, a
través de su Consejo Directivo Central, con fecha 2 de julio de 2020.

Atentamente,

Mark Rosevear
Principal

Phone: (598) 2600 34 21 - Fax: (598) 2601 63 38
Maximo Tajes 6421 - Montevideo - Uruguay
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